
Taiwan Vice Minister visited PWRI 
On 15 July 2015, Mr. Wei-Fuu Yang, the Vice Minister of the Ministry of Economic Affairs and nine 
Taiwan delegates visited the Public Works Research Institute (PWRI). The purpose of this visit was to 
follow up the joint session for adapting to change during the 7th World Water Forum in Korea, April 
2015. After the minister and the delegates paid courtesy visits to Mr. Noguchi, Deputy President of 
PWRI, technical issues related to the climate change adaptation were discussed with Prf. Toshio Koike, 
the director of International Centre for Water Hazard and Risk Management (ICHARM) and other 
staffs. ICHARM has been conducting the research on the assessment of climate change, so research 
exchange and technical cooperation will contribute to the further activities on delivering best available 
knowledge to local practices for mutual benefit. 

 

1. Courtesy visit to Mr. Noguchi, Deputy President of PWRI 

 

 

 

2. Technical discussion at ICHARM 

 


